

27 July 2018

Sid Kempton Chairman Greytown Trust Lands PO Box 16 Greytown 5742

Dear Sid

2018/28 LONG TERM PLAN SUBMISSION TO COUNCIL

Thank you for your submission on Council's 2018/28 Long Term Plan.

As part of the LTP process Council consulted the community on a number of proposals. The proposals and decisions are detailed on the attached sheet.

Council noted your request for Council to assist Kuranui College Board of Trustees to investigate the feasibility of a shared use sports facility on college grounds. This has been considered alongside the submission from Kuranui College Board of Trustees and Council has approved a contribution towards the feasibility study. Kuranui College Board of Trustees have been advised of this and we look forward to seeing the outcome of the study.

Thank you again for taking the time to prepare your submission and for your interest in Council's plan for the 2018/28 period.

Yours sincerely

Paul Crimp Chief Executive Officer